
Help support our school community and         
save the planet too with our

We will be collecting outgrown Christmas jumpers 
of any size, in good condition between

16th - 31st January
Drop them into the collection box inside the 

school office and later in the year we will give 
families the chance to collect a ‘new to you’ 

jumper ready for next Christmas.

Christmas Jumper 
Exchange


